Conductor Search Committee

On April 19th the Search Committee met at the Theatre Harrisburg Production Center for a short but very productive meeting. Present were Karen Switzer, Russ Harr and Paul Foltz, chair. Dave Walker and Dan Deitzel were unable to attend.

The goal of the meeting was to review/edit a Job Description and Job Announcement for the Artistic Director position. Both documents that had been prepared by Dan Deitzel and Russ Harr respectively were discussed in detail and the authors took the notes to create a second draft that will be presented to the Board for its approval.


It was further decided that interviews would commence immediately upon the receipt of any applications. Each applicant would be asked to submit, besides the application form, a recent resume, 3 professional references and samples of previous programs that they conducted. If an applicant looks promising, we would place them in a group, each of whom will conduct a rehearsal with the chorus of a specific piece of music to get the singer’s reaction to the candidates. The committee suggests that as soon as we find a person that we believe will fill the position well, even if it is before the cut off date of December 15th, that the candidate should be recommended for approval by the Board and a contract offered to lock the person in for the season ahead, possibly even phasing them into work during the anniversary season to ease the whole transition process.

The last motion of the committee was to request that the IT committee load the application and Job Description onto our website so they can be down loaded by any potential candidates. The meeting adjourned until Tuesday, 17 May when we would assemble all the documents for the application process and begin disseminating them.

Respectfully submitted

Paul R. Foltz

Chair

